 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 12, 2005

 

MEMORANDUM FOR:  Norman Mesewicz, Deputy Director, Labor and Employee





Relations Division, ARHL

 

 

FROM:  Carolyn Federoff, President, Council of HUD Locals 222

 

SUBJECT:  Grievance of the Parties



Reasonable Accommodations Training

 

 


Please accept this grievance of the parties concerning management failure to provide all employees training on the provisions of reasonable accommodations, including HUD Handbook 7855.1.

Supplement 41 (1) of the HUD/AFGE Agreement states:

 

Management agrees to provide training on reasonable accommodations responsibility and applicable laws via various methods including interactive intranet and distance learning to HUD employees within 12 months.  This Supplement will be included in the training materials.  

 

This training has not been provided to the field office staff.  

 


As remedy, we seek:

 

1) Training for all field office staff via interactive intranet; satellite and web cast immediately. 

2) The training is to be archived and accessible to all employees on the web for an indefinite period of time.

3) Mandatory reasonable accommodation training for all supervisors.  Management agrees to certify to the Council that all of the managers/supervisors have attended the training.

4) Additionally, the reasonable accommodation training will be mandatory for all new supervisors within 90 days of the acceptance of a supervisory position.  

5)  and such other relief as may be just.

 

I am appointing Sherry Norton, the Chief Negotiator on Supplement 41, as the representative for the Council on this matter.  Please contact her to discuss resolution of this matter at 904-232-1777 ext 2117

 

cc:  Council 222 Executive Board 


and Local Presidents

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

